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April 1, 2021
Patterson Group Services
Attn:  Greg Patterson
229 Carthage Street
Sanford, N.C.  27330
Re:
Erwin Elementary School

301 S. 10th Street

Erwin, NC 28339
Re: Application Number – BCOM2006-0001
Mr. Patterson,

Thank you for submitting the BDA plans. The plans have been carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are outlined and described below.

· BDA Plan Review Notes

The design, installation and testing procedures shall meet the requirements of the North Carolina Fire Code, section 510 and all applicable federal regulations (FCC 47 CFR Part 90.219). 

All items in plan review notes are to be completed at the time of final.

· Provide a record of compliance after testing has been completed.
· The Fire marshal’s office will witness an acceptance test at completion of project.
· All work/installation shall be compliant with the North Carolina Fire Code and applicable FCC regulations.
· Call Fire Marshal’s office to schedule the BDA acceptance test. (910-893-0745)
Thank you again for submitting BDA plans.  Please review the plans and adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original drawings.  These remarks are for the plans that were submitted and its original intent. These remarks do not apply if the original intent changes or what was submitted on the above date changes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office. 

Again, thank you and we look forward to working with you during the construction period!

Sincerely,
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Roger Sullivan
Deputy Fire Marshal
